
Power Operations Bulletin #195
The purpose of this Power Operations Bulletin is to inform Market Participants of changes made to the Procedure for Approval and Distribution of Remedial Action Plans (RAP), Mitigation Plans (MP) and Special Protection Systems (SPS). In the future, Market Participants will need approval from ERCOT before applying the SPS or making changes to the SPS in the field. In addition, there have been changes to the approval process for the SPS. The procedure is located on the ERCOT website at http://www.ercot.com/tmaps/Login.cfm in the folder called Special Protection Systems (SPS Information).
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